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June 16, 2021 
 
To Whom it may Concern: 
 
 
Royal Canadian Legion Branch 102 Walkerton is endeavoring to start the Veteran Banner              
Program in Brockton. This program is a very visible way of commemorating our Veterans, 
that is well received by the Public. These Banners are very visible in most of the towns  
around us already, and they help to give a very favourable public opinion towards the town  
as a Sponsor. 
We are asking Brockton to help sponsor this worthy project by the Town putting the Banners  
up before Thanksgiving and taking them down after Remembrance Day. The Banners will be  
made to fit the Brackets currently installed on your poles. I look forward to working with  
Brockton to get this long overdue project started. The Banners will only be of Veterans from  
our area and as a sponsor Brockton’s logo will be on them with the Legion’s logo.  
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Rick Clayfield 
Past President 
Walkerton Br. 102 
Royal Canadian Legion 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 
 


